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INTRODUCTION: 
 
The purpose of this document is to inform TDAG participants of the TELECOM 99 Development 
Summit and Symposium. 
 
TELECOM 99 will feature a Development Summit, which will run from Monday October 11th to 
Friday October 15th. As part of this Development Summit, two days have been set aside (Monday 
October 11th and Friday October 15th) for a special Telecom Development Symposium, for which 
the following theme has been retained: “New Opportunities in Developing Countries”.  
 
The BDT and TELECOM have both contributed to the preparation of this Development Summit 
and Symposium. Mr. Jaime Herrera, Head of the BDT Human Resource Development Unit, is the 
focal point for the BDT’s involvement in the Development Symposium and Summit. The latest 
version of the Development Symposium and Summit programmes is attached, for the information 
of TDAG participants. 
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